
February 9, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: ERRATA SHEET FOR REGULATORY GUIDES

The Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste and the Advisory Committee on Reactor
Safeguards have considered the minor corrections as noted on the errata sheet to the following
Regulatory Guides and decided not to review them:

(1) Regulatory Guide 1.184, “Decommissioning of Nuclear Power Reactors”

(2) Regulatory Guide 1.185, “Standard Format and Content for Post-Shutdown
Decommissioning Activities Report”

The Committees have no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue these errata sheets for
publication and recognizes there is no public comment period contemplated for these errata,
since four public meetings were held in 2000 in conjunction with development of the 2002
NUREG revision.

Reference:
Memorandum dated January 12, 2004, from Daniel M. Gillen, NMSS to John T. Larkins, ACRS,
Subject:  Request for Approval to Publish Errata Sheet for Regulatory Guides 1.184 and 1.185.

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
I. Schoenfeld, OEDO
D. Weaver, OEDO
A. Thadani, RES
A. Beranek, RES
J. Mitchell, RES
M. Virgilio, NMSS
J. Greeves, NNSS
D. Gillen, NMSS
T. Smith, NMSS
P. Justice, NMSS
M. Crutchley, NRR


